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Srijana Rasaily

From: Mauro Manzon

Sent: Thursday, October 6, 2022 2:35 PM

To: Srijana Rasaily

Subject: FW: File# 701-7/22-004

Subject: File 701-7/22-004 (written submission) 

 

From: Leah-Jo Mercer   

Sent: Thursday, October 6, 2022 1:57 PM 

To: Mauro Manzon <Mauro.Manzon@greatersudbury.ca> 

Subject: FW: File# 701-7/22-004 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good Afternoon Mauro, 

 

I am forwarding this to you as Alex is out of the office. 

 

Please advise. 

 

Thank You 

Leah-Jo 

 

 

 

From: Leah-Jo Mercer   

Sent: Thursday, October 06, 2022 1:28 PM 

To: 'alex.singbush@greatersudbury.ca' <alex.singbush@greatersudbury.ca> 

Subject: File# 701-7/22-004 

 

Good Afternoon Alex, 

 

I am a resident of 4771 Deschene Road in Hanmer. 

I just received the Notice of Application for the above noted file. 

I have big concerns with this project. 

First, we purchased our property 2 years ago. It’s a 5 acre lot. As is all the other lots on this Rural Road.  

What is the point of severing these lots into smaller lots? What are the plans from there? 

 

Please advise. 

 

Thank You 

Leah-Jo Mercer 

 

 

 

 


